Roxanne Maher

From: barbarakil@sbcglobal.net

Sent: Monday, February 10, 2025 9:44 PM

To: Roxanne Maher **Subject:** Ethics Committee

As a resident of Ledyard (50 Seabury Avenue) I would like to express my strong disapproval of the proposed Ethics Commission, as written.

I am also a member of the Ledyard Republican Town Committee, at our Monthly Meeting tonight we voted unanimously against the Proposed Ethics Commission as written.

These issues should not be voted on by a handful of people when the majority of the residents of Ledyard have no idea what is being proposed

Barbara Kil